NCWCA Meeting Minutes October 3, 2013

1. Coach Of Hofstra University, Rob Anspach spoke to coaches about his program. Coach
Anspach informed coaches about some upcoming fundraising events including the Blue and
Gold Poker Night. Coach Anspach also stressed his desire to get the islands top wrestlers to
consider wrestling at Hofstra. Please send rosters to Hofstra for High School Day.

Coach Anspach also indicated that any teams interested in hosting summer camps should
contact him.

2. Coach Lally of Stony Brook University spoke about the growth of the program. He asked that
coaches try and alert their wrestlers of the wrestling opportunities that exist for them at Stony
Brook.

3. Corey Krimmer of Farmingdale Sate College asked coaches to donate old mats so that this new
program could practice. Krimmer’s contact info was forwarded in an email.

4. Neil Duncan from TW Promotions discussed their product and handed out information on mat
specials. (November 21d)

5. Laura Maddock Treasurers Report- Review of scholarships that were claimed by recipients,
County Dinner Tuesday April 8t 2014

6. Motion to approve minutes from previous meeting (Shaver/Chetti)

7. Ed Ramirez reported on new information from the state (copy of state report was emailed to
coaches)

8. Certification- Cliff will send out schedule, Tanita scales not being used (pilot program)

9. Introduction of officers and New Coaches by Kevin Brodsky and Ed Ramirez . New Coaches
were hired at Roosevelt, East Meadow, Massapequa, Uniondale, Seaford, Island Trees.

10. Joe Enea asked coaches for updated contact information

11. Review of League Captains and the submitting of weekly results



12. Section 8 Singlet proposal was voted upon. Option 2 was selected by the coaches by a vote of
27-20

13. Proposal on dealing with quality points in regards to small schools was discussed by Bob
Bennett and committee.

14. Kevin Brodsky filled vacancies on various committees and the League Captains and alternates
were selected. (attached)

15. Reminder to look into the hosting of the Dual Meet Playoffs (Highest seeded teams would be
given the option to host) Teams interested in qualifiers should also check with their Athletic

Directors and submit request at next meeting.



